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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Southend High School for Boys Charity Week 2024  

Every year at Southend High School for Boys we run a charity week, aimed at raising funds for one local and 
one international charity. 

This year our chosen local charity is The Carli Lansley Foundation, which aims to provide free cardiac screenings 
for 15-35 year olds across Essex. Our chosen national charity is Young Minds, who provide outstanding mental 
health support to young people. 

Last year’s charity week was a huge success, raising over £7,000 in total. This year we are aiming to raise even 
more! 

In order to do this, we are running many different events in school across the weeks of 12th – 16th February. 
One of our showpiece events is the school charity quiz, which takes place on the evening of Thursday 15th 
February. Friends and families of students are invited to come along for an evening of quizzing, food, drink, 
and fun challenges designed to raise lots of money for our chosen causes. 

As part of the evening’s events, we hope to run a raffle or potentially an auction, encouraging people to bid 
on prizes. It is with this that we are seeking support from local businesses. We are hoping for donations of gift 
vouchers, discounted meals, free items, etc. to raffle or auction off at our quiz, and would gratefully receive 
any kind donations you may be able to offer. Of course any businesses that are able to contribute will be 
advertised prominently during the charity week and publicly thanked for their donations. 

Please feel free to contact me via email at enquiries@shsb.org.uk. 

Thank you in anticipation for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Charlie Foley                                                                                                                                                                                                       
Head of Sixth Form                                                                                                                                                                                        
Southend High School for Boys           


